
 

 
 
 
 
 

Announcement: merger by incorporation of Eni Finance International SA into Eni.  

Publication of documents 

 
Rome, 11 May 2023 – The common draft term of the cross border merger by incorporation of Eni 

Finance International SA into Eni S.p.A approved by the boards of directors of the companies 

participating in the merger, the explanatory report of the administrative bodies of the two 

companies, the financial statements of the last three years of the two companies and the draft 

financial statements of Eni S.p.A. approved by the board of directors on 16 March 2023 with the 

related report of the independent auditors issued on 5 April 2023 for the purposes of article 2501-

quater of the Italian Civil Code are available at the company’s registered office in Rome, Piazzale 

Enrico Mattei, 1, at the Company’s website (www.eni.com, section Documents/Corporate 

Governance) and at the centralized storage device authorised by Consob called "1Info" – which 

can be consulted on the website www.1info.it.  

 

Company Contacts: 
 
Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030 
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924 
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): + 80011223456 
Switchboard: +39-0659821 
ufficio.stampa@eni.com 
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com 
investor.relations@eni.com 
Web site: www.eni.com 

 

 
 


